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Dates to Remember: 

September 1st – CLOSED - 

Labor Day 

 

 

Reminders: 
Schedules are due every 

Tuesday by 10 a.m. 

 

Please remember to not 

park in the back parking lot 

behind the building. The 

vans will be loading and un-

loading back there and we 

want it to be as safe as possi-

ble for the school agers!  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

“Play is often talked about as if 
it were a relief from serious 

learning. But for Children play is 
serious learning. –Mr. Rogers 

 

All Schools will be leav-

ing Valley Park at 

8:10/8:15 am to go to 

their respective schools. 

In the afternoon, they 

usually arrive here be-

tween 4-4:15 pm. If your 

child is ever scheduled to 

be taken to or picked up 

from school but that is no 

longer needed, please 

contact the office as soon 

as possible to let us know. 

One child can make the 

difference in how many 

vans are needed for 

transportation! 

 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who has donated school 

supplies from the class-

room wish lists, we ap-

preciate it! 


